
UNDERGRAD RESEARCH SHOWCASE 

The Center for Gender in Global Context (GenCen) invites you to 
attend our fifth biennial research conference on Friday, March 29, 
2019. MSU undergrad students will be presenting research 
that explores issues of gender, women, and sexuality locally, 
nationally, and globally. 
 
Lunch will be provided for pre-registered attendees!  
Register online at https://tinyurl.com/URSreg2019 by March 8, 2019.

M o r e  i n f o :  g e n c e n . m s u . e d u / u r s

T h e  C e n t e r  f o r  G e n d e r  i n  G l o b a l  C o n t e x t  P r e s e n t s

This presentation offers outtakes of interview with the Furies, a lesbian 
separatist collective from the early 1970s who published an underground 
newspaper with a national run. The group formed quickly and ended 
dramatically, with multiple purges, suspicion of FBI involvement, and myriad 
interpersonal conflicts—most of which they wrote about in their newspaper. 
Now, 50 years later, they're talking. Present and past interviews put forward 
this group's arguments and insights, offering 
a multi-layered discussion of overlapping 
histories. In this presentation, Dr. Rhodes 
offers some insights about the politics of 
voicing, focusing in particular on the 
process of  attempting to ethically and 
respectfully listen to and represent 
other's stories, drawing from feminist 
work on story, voice, and silence.

Keynote Speaker: Dr. Jacqueline Rhodes (WRAC) 
"Once a Fury: Remembering Revolution" 


